
 
879 W. 190th, Gardena, CA 90248  Tel: 310-715-9300 

 

6/15/2019 

 

Re: RWCR Letter of Recommendation/Testimonial 

 

To Whom It May Concern, My name is Bobby Morefield and I currently hold the title of Director of 

Construction for WSS. WSS is a Los Angeles based shoe Retailer.  

 

I had the pleasure of working with RWCR and Nash Peterson, owner of RWCR starting in the fall of 

2018 for a project in Houston, TX. The project was a 13,000 SF new retail store. Project valuation was 

$650,000.00. RWCR took an existing space and turned it into a beautiful new WSS shoe store. Nash 

brought the project in on time and under budget. Nash has since completed three other projects for us 

one of which a very complex structural steel framing façade of existing store front which came out 

exactly to plan.  

 

 Nash is still on our vendor list. I found that Nash showed the utmost in professionalism and customer 

service. Nash was very responsive and very cost effective for me delivering these projects. I would 

recommend RWCR to any retailer looking to open new stores. Feel free to contact me for any additional 

information.  

  

. 

 
Bobby Morefield 
Director of Construction 

Eurostar Inc., dba WSS  

Phone: 214-422-38198 

bmorefield@shopss.com 

www.shopwss.com 
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